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From: Rich and Dawn Bowers [rosebud9@npacc.net]

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 11:57 AM

To: EP, RegComments , RECENEB
Subject: CH 78 Regulations IRRC

200 UL 27 A %24
In making your decisions re. the modifications to the Chapter 78 Regulations pls. be sure to include the language
proposed by the Harvey Consulting report in the new Chapter 78 regulations. Protecting our well (drinking ) water has to
be a great responsibility on our government. There are gas wells going up all around us, inculding one on our farm. These
regulations should have been updated long ago. Thank you for hearing our concerns. Rich and J. Dawn Bowers, 169
Pony Hill Road, Millerton, PA 16936. Ph. 570-537-2355.



